
 

 

 

                                                                                       

     24th January 2025   

Dear Parents, 

               Re: Art Gallery  

As part of our St Mary’s tradition, we will be holding our annual art gallery on 

Thursday 13th February.  

The children enjoy their art lessons and have sketchbooks that move with them 

through the school to show how their skills and techniques develop. Throughout 

this half term, each class has been working on one particular piece. Each child’s 

work, from nursery to year six, will be put on display in the hall. You are most 

welcome to come and view our art gallery between 8:30-9:00am on Thursday 

13th February. Please bring your child in with you so that they can show you 

their work. (Photographs will be on the newsletter if you cannot make it.)  

You also have the chance to purchase your child’s art work after it has been on 

display. The options are as follows: 

Your child’s art work in a mount: £4 

Your child’s art work without the mount: £2 

Please pay via the school gateway. Please note that work will be sent home on 

Monday 24th February.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hill  
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